
Spring 2016

From Our Director
 
Dear Friends,
 
With the change in season and birth of spring, we also
have many changes to announce here at Family Promise.
We welcome new staff and Board members and wish those
well who have moved on to new endeavors. We
congratulate one of our families who have moved on to
transitional living while we embrace a new family into our
shelter.
 
We are also excited to see the growth in our Steps to
Success program that was initiated in September 2015.
This comprehensive approach to employment encourages
families to reach for their highest earning potential by
offering subsidies for training and education as well as
barriers such as day care and transportation. The approach
is working as 100% of our families are currently employed
while 67% have pursued additional training including
college level courses.
 
Our most recent initiative is to address the issue of
affordable housing in our area. Through a collaboration
with the Natick Affordable Housing Trust and Keefe
Technical School, we are thrilled to announce that we are
building a two family home in Natick that will be designated
for our families. We thank Wellesley Village Church for their
recent grant that supports our efforts with this new project.
 
Finally, we look forward to our Annual Walkathon on
Saturday, April 9 on the Natick Common. This event is our
major fundraiser for the year yet it is also a celebration for
everyone in our network whose contribution has made
Family Promise the success it is today. Be sure to join us
and take pride in all we have done together.
 
With warm regards to all,
 
Sue

 

    
 
 

For weekly updates on what's
happening at Family Promise

Metrowest, check out our facebook
page and be sure to "like" us  while

you are there. 
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Sue Crossley
Executive Director

7th Annual Walk Away
Homelessness

 
Check out our new Walkathon Website!

Get your walking shoes on and plan to join us on the
Natick Common!  We have lots of fun planned for the
morning as we come together to celebrate the work we are
doing as a community to help families who are homeless.
This year we are proud to have 3 Platinum Sponsors:
Needham Bank, DCU and WROR 105.7 FM radio . Check
out our Walkathon Website to see all our sponsors.
We have some wonderful prizes for this year's raffle.  For
every $100 raised, you receive 1 raffle ticket for the
following prizes.

2 Roundtrip Jet Blue Tickets for a domestic flight
2 Boston Red Sox Tickets
Gift Certificate to Marathon Sports

To avoid long lines Saturday morning, we are going to
have early registration and t-shirt pick-up on Friday, April
8th, 4pm-7pm at Marathon Sports, located in Wellesley at
255 Washington St. As an added BONUS, you will receive
20% off anything purchased in the store when picking up
your t-shirt!  Thank you Marathon Sports for your support.
 
Register by March 25th to guarantee a t-shirt!

Wellesley Village
Church
Supports our first
affordable housing
initiative

Family Promise Metrowest is honored to be chosen by
Wellesley Congregational (Village) Church as the first
recipient of a service award from their recent capital
campaign, For Such a Time as This. The $65,000 award
was presented during the March 13 worship service.
Thank you Village Church for your generous support! . 
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Board of Director
Changes

We extend our sincere gratitude to
Rev. Adam Tierney-Eliot for his
years of service on our Board of
Directors. We will miss his
participation on the Board, but look
forward to a continued relationship
with both Adam and his
congregation from the Eliot Church.
 
We are also pleased to welcome
Ghazala Alam, MD
as our newest Board
member. Ghazala
established her
Primary Care
Practice in
Chelmsford MA, and has been
running it very successfully since
1998. She is the recipient of several
awards in clinical excellence, and is
recognized as an outstanding
physician in her area. She has been
the lead for the ICB Wayland-FPM
collaboration, making ICB one of the
most effective and active FPM
participant congregations. Ghazala
lives in Andover MA and is married
with two children.
 
We have had the pleasure of getting
to know Ghazala through her past
participation with Family Promise
and look forward to having her play
an integral role in our future.
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A portion of this grant will be used to fund our first
affordable housing project, a two-family home on Bacon
Street in Natick.  This initiative is a result of a collaboration
with the Natick Affordable Housing Trustwhich is a housing
committee tasked with the development and provision of
affordable housing in Natick. In addition, Keefe Regional
Technical School will be providing students from their
Carpentry, Plumbing and Electrical Programs to build the
home.  According to John Brochu, Director of Career and
Technical Education, "This is a great opportunity for our
students to take on a live project that will benefit families in
our area.  It is also the first duplex being built in the history
of our school."
 
We are truly grateful to our partners and excited about this
new beginning for Family Promise Metrowest as we
address the issue of affordable housing.
 
 

Architectural rendering of the Bacon St. Home

Family Updates 
 Congratulations to Yari and
William, who recently got their
driving licenses and who are now
 the proud new owners of a family
car!  ( A big THANK YOU to Scott
and Margery Shepard of
Wellesely who donated their used
vehicle.)
 Yari just started a new job at
Paparazzi. Destiny is in

afterschool 5 days a week at Brown Elementary.  FPM is
paying for extended day at Headstart for Jaylianis.  This
family is anticipating moving into their own apartment soon!
 
Tacha and her family have been very
busy.  Jeremiah celebrated his
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Jeremiah turning One

 First Birthday  
 and had a wonderful
celebration.  Adeyah is going to
Tobin Afterschool 5 days a week. 
Tacha finished a 2 week intensive
course at MassBay and has just
started a new full-time job. 
 
Jen and Julius are doing great. Jen
is working hard at Wendy's and
continuing to save. She recently past her learners permit
exam and will be working towards getting her driving
license.
 
Our newest family Mimi, Ezra and Isaiah, joined us this past
month.  Mimi is working full-time while Ezra is working
closely with Amanda, our Steps to Success Coordinator,
exploring career options.

.

Transitional Housing Program
Carlos continues to work full-time
while Daisy is a stay at home
mom during the week and on
weekends, she is working part-
time.  Maximus is a happy,
healthy baby and Amber is very
excited about starting
kindergarten in September!   
 

Jane is working part-time as a Certified Nursing
Assistant and is attending classes in her second
semester at Mass Bay Community College.  Her goal
is to get into an LPN Program next year. Yusuf is
working full-time as a Certified Caregiver and
is exploring options to get more educational training.
Joviah continues to attend preschool.
 
 Bility continues to work full time as a Teacher
Assistant. She is also exploring her options at Mass
Bay so she can continue her Early Child Education. 
The entire family is excited and grateful for the car that
was donated to them!
 
Jackie and her three children Jahneay, Damari, and
Rodd are doing great.  Jackie continues to work full-
time and her kids go to school. Jackie still receives

   
 

 

Cheerleaders
  

Avis Budget Charitable Foundation
David Allen's Ameriprise Balance
Mathworks
Metrowest Medical Center
Perpetuart
Wellesley Hills Jr Women's Club 

Friends 
  

Bose Corporation
Boston Interiors 
Brookline Savings Bank 
CA Inc. Matching Gifts Program
Comcast
Container Store  
Dion's Fine Wines, Spirits and Craft
Beers
DCU for Kids 
Digital Federal Credit Union
Dunkin' Donuts
Energy Fitness and Gymnastics
Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund
Framingham Rotary 
Framingham Union Aid
Goulston & Storrs
Hologic  
HP Your Cause, LLC
Microsoft 
Middlesex Savings Bank
Natick Dental Partners
Natick Rotary Club
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case management services through Family Promise.
  
After working diligently with Amanda for the past few
months,Tiffany is thrilled to have started a new job as
an executive assistant for a real estate company last
week.  We share Tiffany's excitement knowing this
position is the first step in a long term, sustainable
career.

Welcome Martha and Bob

We wish Tina well as she leaves for
a new venture and welcome Martha
Williams as our new Shelter Case
Manager.   Martha brings a wealth
of experience as a social worker
working with children and families
along with a MSW. Even more
important, Martha has been

volunteering with our families in the day center since last
August and is very familiar with our organization and the
families we serve. We are thrilled to have her now as part
of our staff having seen her passion for our mission and
commitment to our families.

We also welcome Bob Arruda as a
new van driver for our families. Bob
has been an educator, teaching skills
in photography and Photoshop on the
secondary and higher education
level.  For the past 30 years, he also has
shot stock photography on many subjects and has done
assignment photography for the advertising, corporate and
editorial markets. Not to mention that Bob is very handy
around the office helping us keep up with our maintenance
challenges!

 

Steps to Success

Philips Lifeline 
Ponca Hills Enterprise, Inc.  
Robert Hunsicker Foundation 
Roche Bros./Sudbury Farms
South Natick Newcomers  
The Fuller Foundation
The Village Bank 
Timothy Le Pain, Ameriprise 
Tobey Grey
Tobin Family of Schools
Webster First Federal Credit Union 
Wellesley Rotary Club
Whole Foods  

2014 Annual Report is Here!
Click to download your copy. 

ACT NOW!

Are you a Thrivent Choice®
policyholder? If so, eligible
members are able to recommend
where some of Thrivent Financial for
Lutherans' charitable outreach
funds go and FPM is eligible!

Thrivent Financial members have
until March 31 to direct any
remaining 2015 Choice Dollars®.
After that date, Choice Dollars® will
expire. 
Program details can be found here. 

 

Host Rotation Schedule

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Xmvb0XZctCrgD35Y2DF3ApBWl7MWUBsnEoON8H2X-xzUWycARork0GwSbFdBVo_gGMmcWDGkw_HnaxWXPU0r6kxmsvqIaaPuAXs1GOeUuGw5Jtj-4ktkPFXPK4PfLIyYjcziuUADSyYVzEvBlXzsEFinxG2aeXc6x2qBbiuo9MrfMpponOYbDOAxWL6MWbR5xDFkMeEFr1GAVqTh1MXxjTgEz2YgCqmQ_QMsrvHLtwbX8-9SQjLaHQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Xmvb0XZctCrgD35Y2DF3ApBWl7MWUBsnEoON8H2X-xzUWycARork0IyCFPiUMp8_npqYzScv2tdGdBOj0eyflzuZTn3scqc9E94JAtapBQI119gpcOTAWwbjsdlZwRZmMihtS5UNobD9Nchs87FpYhzmuaGd22OdVS0kG6X-7TAIjwwcvBJXPYACNkeQYGg8CBzbfuITPRnEZxqGbypVjg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Xmvb0XZctCrgD35Y2DF3ApBWl7MWUBsnEoON8H2X-xzUWycARork0Nga4UNlWB0lJ3gz5CC-ubfS7VkVHDNNkcF5uinIJQVQhOSbAjB_OPRJgwy2T8YKSFZi0ESvNqv0cfR-HtM6E6NzrQZBYhXbDNhXZ2l-mXzOA1pjyjlyTV_GxkF1CXVztEWB3vm-biNpfNvuVEq16x5sElr6AT16n07-KymPxzLUaGNmP3WrO1Z7JzJrX8SY8A==&c=&ch=


Congratulations to Tacha
for her successful
completion of her
MassBay course in
Microsoft Office! Many
thanks to Wheatridge
Ministries, Foundation ,
Foundation for
Metrowest, Natick
Rotary Club and the
Staples Foundation for

their support of our families as they pursue higher
education and
sustainable job opportunities through our Steps to
Success program.
  

Special Host Week Thanks

Family Promise is first and foremost a shelter program
whose foundation is the network of 50 congregations
from 12 towns who provide an extravagant welcome of
shelter, meals and hospitality to our guest families 52
weeks a year. Each host congregations is paired with
one or more support congregations who together fill the
myriad tasks to make each host week possible from
meals, to shopping, to overnight hosting and laundry.

One cannot overestimate the power of this interfaith
cooperation. For Holy Week, the busiest time of the
year for our network churches, Temple Shir Tikva,
Wayland, graciously offered to host our guests for two
weeks collaborating with their support team: the
Islamic Center of Boston, Wayland; Congregation Beth
El and the Presbyterian Church, Sudbury.

Partnerships such as these not only make a difference
in the lives of the families we serve, but stand as a
witness to the wider community of what power there is
when diverse faiths unite in their shared common
vision of serving those in need. Thank you to every
volunteer from these congregations and the wider
community who share your gifts to give our parents
and children a loving home.

Volunteer Training Dates

Needed Items

Volunteer Opportunities

 Savers Donation Drive

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Xmvb0XZctCrgD35Y2DF3ApBWl7MWUBsnEoON8H2X-xzUWycARork0MUv-Qoc9M1MD8a-b4sh07gHl-EcoMA0HruCZquBOI4z-riVnO48WgyeAI11P2vxowbmU0Ql369bfqlRSIhfyLpQpBznUVV0LqMloptszbuPLdysS05ZiWaDUpBy4UOzBA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Xmvb0XZctCrgD35Y2DF3ApBWl7MWUBsnEoON8H2X-xzUWycARork0HGifep5dnI-go3YTyPR3xyWLADIYXbmmgI9O9Iyh9RAkYwxiTxkCg5Zv9wgAIw2fvquVgTXpTBZG_Zg6D00uRV6CenvH9UNiYy5E0tdFQZHnzKeJF7C6oCOAZotOcp1yWbNmrYz88c4&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Xmvb0XZctCrgD35Y2DF3ApBWl7MWUBsnEoON8H2X-xzUWycARork0Ijg8zif-SQCnvj8e-XMCtPyNFCcQdnomVt5G6lZTqWm3z8QXQQi8If33o_MGE4r3i1Rkt3m0VFPbvYNNiz-QAxT0Fn4dGb4rf7KL-RiXeYjtxkUADyV_0Q=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Xmvb0XZctCrgD35Y2DF3ApBWl7MWUBsnEoON8H2X-xzUWycARork0P7kP4oUHxWqI8ZjQXr7FiwR-y7gBsGkC8KjAE8c4AbijdqjryO4cjteI9vIK7cooHC31gl7cf0r7xanPdcRmG0cUzqiajyWPuXAyhSL-BIcpDi1-Rkt2e8=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Xmvb0XZctCrgD35Y2DF3ApBWl7MWUBsnEoON8H2X-xzUWycARork0Nga4UNlWB0ldRMX2fgrgSejKyC2Q4TbDXrqsgG7MvNlYPO1Q7nw0Rkg1koEXeRQ0SJhI9E2XnnnY1kqqUE6DN_gEy33KmpAhmHIxjvMeVJrc2HLHDvX8Vle5PJaWC-PHaLpG-SJpC4XEHrphLtBSvUoTVtJXMXNtZILk-1xgm6Ii9NeZrjaUCI=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Xmvb0XZctCrgD35Y2DF3ApBWl7MWUBsnEoON8H2X-xzUWycARork0Nga4UNlWB0l_6NILJDwysYhVhGe2ObZ301jLgsNMtXOxvycyG_jhZjuxCPVlIZdJmtuXLLI1tho-gesCrPQM85WtMa5PLOSM6MvysXf_8t9OYkgsUOr__tLszjg3SKO6EngI7XS1SE4qdV9PVGiK-rcF0jPr83Lhrd8KlsOfiMp&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Xmvb0XZctCrgD35Y2DF3ApBWl7MWUBsnEoON8H2X-xzUWycARork0PoKHU6G_C-ViPSU-DjIPZoxaFI_pQ1y49nCLbYNrUA-cfjAhMzGDs6VlX-UVBj2AH6fHrr8GQJbpVqlu_Y6oEOW50YHU8m7vCF4lZrJQBmWBka2DEfA76TRJ06FMhPQ02dZPIPjc4G1uhVhRXk-PsIJfQa46z7oUA==&c=&ch=



